
Support our work 
 

No More Deaths is an all‐volunteer 
organization, relying on the support of 
individuals and allied organizations across 
the country to sustain its work. 

FINANCIAL DONATIONS  

All contributions are tax‐deductible. You 
can donate on our website, or make checks 
out to UUCT/No More Deaths and mail 
them to PO Box 40782, Tucson, AZ 85717. 
Contact fundraising@nomoredeaths.org to 
plan a benefit event or share ideas. 

MATERIAL DONATIONS 

We gladly accept new or gently used 
sneakers, hiking boots, athletic socks, men’s 
jeans, shirts, and jackets; backpacks; Ace 
bandages, blister-care and foot-care 
supplies, other medical supplies; and 
canned food, energy bars, and Gatorade. 
Contact supplies@nomoredeaths.org to 
arrange a material donation. 

 

A note left by a migrant at our camp:  
ħThank you for everythingĨ 

  
Contact  
No More Deaths 

 

nomoredeaths.org 
facebook.com/nomoredeaths 
twitter.com/nomoredeaths 

PHONE  

520-333-5699 

EMAIL  

action@nomoredeaths.org  

MAIL 

No More Deaths  
PO Box 40782 
Tucson, AZ 85717 

VOLUNTEERING 

520-307-7379 
volunteer@nomoredeaths.org 

FUNDRAISING  

fundraising@nomoredeaths.org 

MEDIA  

520-240-1641 
media@nomoredeaths.org 

ARIVACA HUMANITARIAN AID OFFICE 

520-398-3093 
phparivaca@gmail.com 

 

 

 

   

 

 

is a humanitarian-aid 
organization based in 
southern Arizona. 

Our mission is to end 
the death and suffering 
of migrants on the  
US–Mexico border. 

 

 



SINCE THE MID-1990S, as a result of  
US immigration policies and border-
enforcement practices, at least six thousand 
men, women, and children have died trying 
to cross the US–Mexico border. 

We seek an end to this catastrophe through 
civil initiative:  people of conscience working 
openly and in community to uphold 
fundamental human rights.  

Every year, we mobilize hundreds of 
volunteers to support our projects in the 
desert borderlands, Mexico, and Tucson. 

Aid in the desert 
 

NMD maintains a year-round humanitarian 
presence in the deserts of southwestern 
Arizona. We work in the remote corridors 
into which migration has been pushed, 
where people are walking 30 to 80 miles. 
Volunteers hike the trails and leave water, 
food, socks, blankets, and other supplies. 
Under the direction of our medical team, 
volunteers provide emergency first-aid 
treatment to individuals in distress.  

Aid in Mexico 
 

In northern Sonora, we provide phone calls 
and first aid to deportees and northbound 
migrants. We have an informal check-
cashing service for those deported with an 
uncashable prison check. To those planning 
to cross the desert, we distribute simple 
tools for reducing damage to health. 

  

  

 

Documenting and 
denouncing abuse 

 

Volunteers document the abuse, neglect, 
and mistreatment endured by detainees in 
short-term Border Patrol custody as well as 
in the immigration-detention system. We 
have published three reports: Crossing the 
Line (2008), A Culture of Cruelty (2011), and 
Shakedown (2014). Each includes specific, 
actionable demands for system change. 

Searching for  
the disappeared 

 

In partnership with the Missing Migrant 
Project of La Coalición de Derechos 
Humanos, we respond to emergency calls 
and mobilize search teams when Border 
Patrol and local law enforcement refuse to 
respond. 

 

  

Helping get people’s 
belongings back 

 

We minister to incarcerated migrants and 
their families by helping them recover their 
personal effects from the US Border Patrol, 
belongings that would otherwise be lost. We 
pick them up, safeguard them, and mail 
them home. 

“Keep Tucson Together” 
 

A biweekly legal clinic that works side by 
side with community members applying for 
status or facing deportation and that trains 
participants to help each other through the 
immigration court process. KTT also works 
with the national movement to give 
sanctuary to those facing removal and to 
stop the raids and deportations. 

Supporting border-  
lands communities 

 

In coalition with People Helping People, a 
grassroots campaign in Arivaca, we operate 
the Arivaca Humanitarian Aid Office, which 
offers resources and organizing space to 
borderlands-community residents. We work 
in coalition with border communities to 
resist militarization. 

 


